
The Waterfront Committee Minutes  

Meeting at 4 pm on Friday August 4, 2023 

Present were Council Members Dudley Patteson and Judy Penniman with resident representation 
coming from resident, Ian Ormesher. Resident and Committee Member Phillip Williams was out of town 
and would not be able to participate remotely. Mayor Julie Harris attended and returning Committee 
Member Wayne Nunnally did not attend. 

Council Member Patteson provided the second draft of a Vision Statement incorporating suggested 
Committee Members edits to the first draft. At this meeting additional valuable edits and changes were 
presented by Penniman, Ormesher and Harris. Patteson was asked to incorporate their comments in a 
third and hopefully final draft. 

Patteson said he would circle back to Penniman and Ormesher with a 3rd draft which hopefully he would 
be able to present at the next Town Council meeting on Thursday August 10. 

Those attending then turned to identify any site that may meet the Town’s needs. At our next meeting a 
plan to make the initial contacts will be put into place. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:15. 

Respectively submitted, 

Dudley Patteson 


